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Monarchs shine in int’l Model UN conference

Six high school students from Southville International School and Colleges
(SISC) bagged awards in the WE Model United Nations (WEMUN) Expo 2020
held virtually last August 3-8. Park Jun Yeong (IB 1) won as Best
Delegate, Kim Dong Hyun (IB 2) was named Outstanding Delegate while Neel
Sharma (10-Commitment) and Choi Eun Jae (IB 1) received Honorable
Mention, and Tyrulf Constantine Ekberg (10-Commitment) and Park Hyuk
Jin (11-Efficiency) got Verbal Commendation. SISC was awarded Best
International Delegation in the largest permanent Model UN conference in Asia.

The SISC delegation is composed of the following students:

1. Koo Bon Hyeon / Gr. 8 - Integrity
2. Park Jun Yeong / IB 1
3. Choi Eun Jae / IB 1
4. Ekberg, Tyrulf Constantine / Gr 10 - Commitment
5. Kim Dong Hyun / IB 2
6. Park Hyuk Jin / Gr. 11 - Efficiency
7. Sharma, Neel / Gr 10 - Commitment

Sponsored by WELAND International from the China Public Diplomacy
Association, the online event attracted 500 delegates from a hundred top
international schools in China, the United Kingdom, Brazil, the Dominican
Republic, Canada and the Philippines. It adopted a digital approach for this
year in delivering Model UN experiences which the SISC delegation aced.



5Cs provide framework for responding to
crisis

SISC’s international education is expressed through its core values which are
woven into every academic and extracurricular activity of the institution. The
school lives and breathes the 5Cs (Competence, Character, Collaboration,
Commitment to Achieve and Creativity) which form the basis of everything it
does, even educating in a pandemic. These ideals have never rang more true
than they do now as every member of the SISC community pushes forward in
the face of disruption and uncertainty. With noble and strong core values to
guide everyone, there is no doubt that we will overcome this challenge — even
those that come in the future.











Erratum

In the article in the second issue of the Students & Parents Bulletin (2020-2021)
titled “Family holds own recognition ceremony at home,” the father's name
should be Bryan Lemetares. Our apologies.
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